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Gree�ngs   Incoming   Kindergarten   Families,   
   

I  am  so  excited  to  meet  the  newest  members  of  our  Hanscom  Primary  School  family!  The  kindergarteners  who                    
begin  their  elementary  school  journey  in  2021-2022  will  graduate  from  high  school  in  2033-2034!  That  alone  is                   
unbelievable;  think  of  all  they  will  accomplish  during  that  �me!  It  all  starts  in  kindergarten;  a  year  filled  with  so                      
many   exci�ng   first   experiences.   We   look   forward   to   sharing   this   special   year   with   you   and   your   child.   

We  are  officially  kicking  off  our  registra�on  process  this  month.  Children  who  are  Hanscom  Air  Force  Base                   
residents,  and  who  will  be  five  years  of  age  by  October  1,  2021,  are  eligible  to  enroll.  If  your  child  is  already                        
enrolled  in  the  Lincoln  Preschool  at  Hanscom,  you  only  need  to  fill  out  the  intent  to  register  form  sent  home  in                       
backpacks  on  February  8.   If  your  child  is  not  currently  enrolled  in  the  Lincoln  Preschool  at  Hanscom,  outlined                    
below   are   the   steps   you   will   need   to   take   to   make   this   transi�on   as   seamless   as   possible:   

❏ Online   registra�on *Lincoln   Preschool   students   are   already   registered   and   do   not   need   to   do   this   again   

❏ Sign   Release   of   Records   Form   with   previous   school   name   and   fax   number   
❏ Provide   Hard   Copies     

❏ Birth   cer�ficate   
❏ Military   orders   or   employment   authoriza�on   
❏ Housing   lease   pages   1   &   3   
❏ Verifica�on   of   Military   ID   
❏ Health/Medical   Forms     

  

I  also  wanted  to  encourage  you  to  subscribe  to  our  blog  by  scrolling  to  the  bo�om  of  the  home  page  and                       
clicking  ‘subscribe.’  This  will  send  you  an  email  each  �me  the  blog  is  updated.  This  is  our  primary  mode  of                      
communica�on   with   our   community   so   this   will   keep   you   informed   of   upcoming   events.   

h�ps://hanscomschools.wordpress.com/   

As  this  school  year  progresses,  plans  will  be  solidified  about  how  our  kindergarten  events  will  be  able  to  take                     
place  in  a  COVID19  safe  way.  Stay  tuned  for  more  informa�on  regarding  summer  play  dates,  opportuni�es  to                   
tour   the   school,   family   orienta�on,   and   screening   for   our   kindergarteners.   

Again,  we  look  forward  to  welcoming  your  kindergartener  to  the  Hanscom  Primary  School  Family!  Should  you                  
have  any  ques�ons,  concerns  or  some  posi�ve  feedback  to  share,  please  do  not  hesitate  to  call  or  email  me.                     
Thank   you   for   partnering   with   us   to   educate   the   next   genera�on   of   leaders.   

Sincerely,   

   
Julie   A.   Vincentsen   
Principal   
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